
 

 

 

 

                                       
 

 
School Meal Information 
 
Every day there is a choice of a hot meal or vegetarian main meal with dessert or fruit.  Jacket  
Potatoes are available daily with a choice of toppings or there is a sandwich option with a selection  
of fillings. 
 
School dinners for Foundation Stage & KS1 pupils are currently free under the ‘Universal Free School Meal’ 
government initiative.  
 
School dinner money, for Key Stage 2 pupils, should be paid in advance using the on-line payment system when 
booking a meal.  School Meals are £2.75 per day. 
 
Please use the School payment system to book your child’s school meal if they are due to have one. You can 
book in as far advance as you require. Jacket Potatoes need to booked by 9:30am the day before the meal is 
due as we have to order these from the supplier. If you are booking a lunch, please note that the system will 
stop allowing bookings at midnight, the night before the meal is due. You cannot book a meal online on the 
day it is required. Please speak to the school office if you have any queries.  

 
If for any reason a meal hasn’t been booked for your child, please contact the office before 9.00am so a meal  
can be ordered from the supplier. 
 
If your child has eligibility for a ‘free school meal’ please speak to the school office and they will keep it on record.   
 
Please contact the school office if you require any information on applying for free school meals.  

 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

 
 
 

 

 


